
This can’t be true. I’ve reached out to more than 200 national news
reporters, begging them to report on this, and no one has responded.

Nikki Cole is the only person trying to talk to me. 

I checked my emails again and I still haven’t found this email she’s
referring to. I think she’s lying like all the other respondents.

After finding this YouTube video, I realized that perhaps no reporters are reporting
on this because they can’t until the HRTO determines the end result, which was what

was reported in the linked video. But that’s just a guess.

https://youtu.be/oiq7_nY1rGA?si=J0X5ZOF6ZBbOOnIP


By the time Nikki had sent this email, I had checked my Facebook messages
and read a message request, which turned out to be a tenant at the property

featured in one of Nikki’s false published article praising Barrie Housing. 

After reading the message from this Mill Creek tenant, I realized
that Nikki either didn’t bother asking any other tenants about
their housing experience, or she did and deliberately reported

the exact opposite of the truth. So I stopped responding to her.


